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Patricia Preston

WOOD HILL WAY, 47, WOOD HILL WAY, BOGNOR REGIS, PO22 8G]

| Objection

I wish to object to this planning application in the strongest possible terms. Residents are asked to
accept one planning action after another for houses to be built with no concern for local residents and
infrastructure. Our roads are unable to cope with existing traffic and our schools, hospitals, doctors and
dentists have to cope with an ever increasing population. When is Sussex County Council and local
District Councils going to realise the impact of these development are unacceptable and refuse all
further planning applications until a realistic plan for our local infrastructure has been developed,
agreed and put into action. To approve this development is unacceptable; it will not only add to our
already congested roads but increase the number of lorries thundering through our villages on narrow
roads not built for heavy commercial vehicles. The energy produced cannot justify the detrimental
effect of pollution to the local environment. For once put local residents before profit.
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